Christine Havelka

From: Public Hearings
Subject: FW: rezoning application No 00492

From: Linda Olsen [mailto: Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 2:48 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: rezoning application No 00492

| am writing a letter in regards to the rezoning application No.00492 for property known as 2972 Doncaster
Drive Zoning Regulation Bylaw, Amendment Bylaw (N0.1060 — 16-007). | live across the street by two houses
at 2919 Doncaster and | just want to recommend or argue, or even beg about not chopping the trees down on
2972 Doncaster. | imagine some will have to come down, but PLEASE do not take the two huge trees down
on the corner of Oakland and Doncaster. They have to be cleaned up with all the bush under and around
them, but please tell me they are not coming down. We never see such huge beautiful trees like this
especially the very big one on the corner. It is absolutely beautiful and it would break my heart to lose

it. There has to be another way around it if this is the plan. We need housing | know, but we also need trees
for our own breathing and a healthy environment, not to mention the serenity that we feel when they are all
around us. This is the only complaint or worry | have about this project going ahead. | just couldn’t bear
losing these trees. Thank you for listening.

Linda H. Olsen

neighbour



